
 
 

27.8.21 

Dear Parents, 

 

The children have quickly settled into the more ‘normal’ school routine.  It has been great to watch 

the children mixing.  The class 3 children have been fantastic at lunchtime helping the new starters 

and taking on the roles of the oldest children in school. 

 

Freestyle Fridays 

This year we are changing the timetable so that Friday’s are used slightly differently.  The English and 

Maths will be taught between Monday and Thursday leaving all day on Friday to really focus on the 

foundation subjects.  This half term the focus will be Art and Design, Design Technology and PE.  

Teachers are also using some Fridays for more in depth science teaching.  The reaction from the 

children today has been extremely positive. 

  

Extreme Reading 

I am challenging the children to find creative and unusual places to read over the next week.  The 

most creative will receive a sweet treat at next week’s assembly.  Please send the photographs to 

Mrs Prophet – office@seagrave.bepschools.org by Thursday 2nd September.  All the photographs 

received will be displayed around school. 

 

Times Table Rock Stars 

You should have received your child’s login (year 2-6 only).  Any difficulties please let me know.  We 

are planning a TTRS launch day on Friday 10th September.  The children are encouraged to come to 

school dressed as Rock Stars.  We will be doing a range of mathematical Rockstar activities.  

 

Trips and Residentials 

I am in the process of planning the KS2 residentials.  Provisional dates are: 

Class 3 – Caythorpe PGL 4th April – 8th April 2022 

Class 2 – Space centre sleep over 18th March 2022 

Year 4 – 6 (Choir members) Young Voices – 24th January 2022  

There will be day trips during the year – we will let you know about these nearer the time. 
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Extra-Curricular clubs 

We are currently looking for some quality providers.  We are hoping to offer: 

Choir (from October half term) 

Multi-sports with LCFC 

Drama with Chorus Theatre 

Arts and crafts with The Creation Station 

Multi-sports with Metcalf Sports 

When I have confirmation of price, age groups and dates I will write to you again. 

 

Peripatetic Music Lessons 

Lynda Michalska is our peripatetic music teacher she is able to offer keyboard, clarinet and 

saxophone lessons.  She offers these lessons at £10 for 20 minutes or £15 for 30 minutes.  This is on 

a 1:1 basis, she is happy to split the cost between two for paired lessons.  The school have a 

selection of instruments we can lend free of charge to help remove the need to buy or hire 

instruments. 

If you are interested please contact Lynda on 07769998775 or lyndamichalska@gmail.com  

 

Julie Wright provides peripatetic African Drumming lessons to year 4 – 6. If you are interested in 

your child joining a small group each week please speak to Mrs Prophet in the office.  There is a £6 

charge for each lesson. 

 

Macmillan Coffee morning – 14th October 2021 

We are hoping to run the coffee morning this year.  If you are able to donate a cake please drop 

them into the school office after school on Wednesday 13th October.  The coffee morning will run 

from 9.30 -10.30 and be led by class 3 with help from the PTA.  More information will be provided 

closer to the time. 

I’d like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your ongoing support.   If you need to discuss 

anything with me please don’t hesitate to catch me on the playground. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs K Litchfield 
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